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Tell us 

your vision for 

downtown Yonge Street

Yonge Street is an iconic destination in 
the heart of downtown Toronto where 
residents and visitors come to live, 
work, learn and play. Currently, the 
sidewalks on Yonge Street have some 
of the highest pedestrian volumes 
in Canada. There has also been a 
considerable amount of development 
in the neighbourhood and the current 
population and employment are 
projected to double by 2041.

City Council has identified Yonge Street 
as one of Toronto’s Great Streets –  
a significant retail and civic corridor  
to be developed as a pedestrian priority 
urban destination.

The City of Toronto is carrying out a  
study that will focus on the section 
of Yonge Street from Queen Street to 
College / Carlton Street. A number of 
opportunities will be considered to 
increase pedestrian space and improve 
the way people move through and 
experience Yonge Street.

Public Event

Date: Thursday, May 9, 2019
Time: Drop-in anytime from 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Location:  Courtyard Marriott Toronto Downtown, The Alexander Room 

475 Yonge Street (just north of Carlton Street)

We invite you to attend a drop-in event to learn about the City’s study, the work 
completed to date and the next steps in this process.

All information materials are posted online at toronto.ca/yongeTOmorrow. Feedback is 
encouraged through the Online Questionnaire until May 24, 2019.

This venue is wheelchair accessible.

toronto.ca/yongeTOmorrow
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The Process
The study is being carried out under 
Schedule ‘C’ of the Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (EA), which is 
an approved planning process under the 
Ontario Environmental Assessment Act. 
The public will have opportunities for 
input at key stages of this study.

The study will define the problem, 
develop and evaluate alternative 
solutions, review public and stakeholder 
feedback and identify measures to 
minimize any impacts.

An Environmental Study Report will be 
prepared at the end of the process in 
accordance with the requirements of the 
Municipal Class EA.

We would like to hear  
from you
Visit toronto.ca/yongeTOmorrow to  
learn more about the opportunities  
being considered, sign up for  
updates and participate in a short  
online questionnaire.

If you have any questions, contact:

Maogosha Pyjor 
Senior Public Consultation Coordinator 
City of Toronto 
Metro Hall, 19th Floor 
55 John Street 
Toronto, ON M5V 3C6

Tel: 416-338-6866 or Fax: 416-392-2974 
Email: yongetomorrow@toronto.ca 
Website: toronto.ca/yongeTOmorrow

toronto.ca/yongeTOmorrow

mailto:yongetomorrow@toronto.ca
http://www.toronto.ca/yongeTOmorrow
http://www.toronto.ca/yongeTOmorrow
http://www.toronto.ca/yongeTOmorrow

	Tell us  your vision for downtown Yonge Street
	Public Event 
	The Process 
	We would like to hear  from you
	If you have any questions, contact:




